
From: john bromley <john.bromley41@yahoo.co.uk>  
Sent: 05 May 2021 11:45 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oakmead club 

 

Dear Sirs. Re: liquor licence renewal 

For the oakmead club application number—- 

21/00184/PREMGR. I strongly oppose the extension of opening times for Fridays & 

Saturdays opening till 2am and Sundays to Thursdays till midnight. These late times are 

unacceptable, being a quite  

Residential area i believe the excessive noise and possible littering of bottles and cans etc 

would be just too much. I feel therefore a compromise would be in order being 11.30pm 

closing on all days. 

Many thanks Mr J Bromley of 38, Oakmead Rd 

 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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